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This next semester can be filled
with mixed emotions of
excitement, sadness, worry, and
more. Ms. Perez will be meeting
with each 5th grader one-on-
one in January for individual
check-ins about their plans for
middle school and their feelings
about the transition. Please email
natalie.perez@austinisd.org if you
have any additional questions. 

This document, which will be
updated regularly, includes all
the details about Murchison and
AISD magnet schools.
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If you are looking for ways to

support our efforts: 

Mrs. Perez’s Wishlist 

Mrs. Wilkinson’s Wishlist

December 2-6 was Inclusive
Schools Week. Our classroom
lessons this month are focused
on inclusion and teaching
acceptance. Some of the books
we have shared with classes are
We’re All Wonders, What
Happened to You?, and The
Invisible Boy. By providing
accurate and positive
representations of people with
disabilities, we can help students
develop a greater empathy and
understanding of persons with
different abilities.  

If you’d like to continue this
conversation at home, here is a
list of children’s books about
disabilities.
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